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2020 Legislative Session 
  
The legislative session kicks off on Wednesday, February 5th. 
In a short legislative session, every second counts.  Crunch time begins immediately as we 
open the 2020 session of the General Assembly.  We have three months to address health 
care priorities.  We have three months to focus on education policy.  We have three 
months to address hundreds of potential issues. Every issue is important, but the clock is 
always ticking. 
The timeframe can be daunting, but my colleagues and I are committed to advancing 
policies that make Hartford, and all of Connecticut, a better place to live, work and raise a 
family.  
I have already been in contact with our House committee chairs and they are already 
working to turn policy ideas into fully-formed legislation that is ready to be debated on the 
floor of the House. 
It has been great hearing from you at events like the West End Civic Association meeting 
and Asylum Hill NRZ meeting. If haven't seen me out and about and you have any policy 
ideas or issues, please contact me at Matthew.Ritter@cga.ct.gov, or by phone at (800) 842-
1902. 
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